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North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality to Host Public 
Webinar on Lead and Copper Rule 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality (NDDEQ) will host a 
public webinar on April 8, 2025, at 4 p.m. CDT to provide residents with valuable information about 
the upcoming new Lead and Copper Rule and its impact on communities across the state. 
 
The Lead and Copper Rule aims to protect public health by reducing exposure to lead and copper in 
drinking water. During the webinar, NDDEQ Environmental Scientist Sandi Washek will outline the 
objectives of the rule and discuss important topics such as the risks associated with lead, the 
requirements for identifying and replacing lead and copper service lines, and how the state is 
working to ensure safer drinking water for all residents. 
 
The webinar will cover the following key points: 

• What lead is and how it impacts human health 
• The objectives of the Lead and Copper Rule 
• An overview of the service line inventory process 
• Understanding what a water service line is 
• How to identify the materials used in water service lines 
• How to determine if "unknown" materials are present on the private end of the service line 
• Where to find additional resources and information 

 
Residents are encouraged to participate and learn more about how this rule will affect them, their 
families, and their communities. There will also be a Q&A session following the presentation for 
attendees to ask questions. 
 
Webinar Details: 

• Date: April 8, 2025 
• Time: 4:00 p.m. (CDT) 
• How to Connect: Instructions for joining the webinar will be provided on the NDDEQ 

website at https://www.deq.nd.gov/MF/DWP/LCRR 
A recording of the webinar will be available after the event for anyone unable to attend live. The 
recording will be posted on the NDDEQ website for easy access. 

https://www.deq.nd.gov/MF/DWP/LCRR


For more information or any questions about the webinar, please visit 
www.deq.nd.gov/MF/DWP/LCRR or contact the North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality 
at (701) 328-5190. 
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For more information contact:  
 
Greg Wavra 
North Dakota Drinking Water Program 
4201 Normandy Street     |     Bismarck, ND 58503-1324    |     
PHONE: (701) 328-5224    |     EMAIL: gwavra@nd.gov  
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